THE BLESSING BULLETIN

January 23, 2024

ANSWERED PRAYER

"Call or text if you need anything or I can help with your dream of your ministry! I would love to help! God bless you! We are blessed to be a blessing!" I received this text from the owner of my rented condo. We spent 3 hours talking on the phone the day before she sent this text. Please pray for each conversation with her. I see this as an answer to our prayers that God would allow me to meet people during my six weeks in Florida.

Wendy Hinzman 71 Mullen Run Road Walker, WV 26180 Tel. 304.481.8461 www.theblessingfl.com

10000 North Oak Trafficway Kansas City, MO 64155 Tel. 800.468.1892

www.avantministries.org

WELCOME TO OKALOOSA ISLAND!



They say that a picture is worth a thousand words. I have taken several pictures from my 4^{th} floor balcony since my arrival on January 9^{th} . Each day's view is different.

This picture evokes peace and tranquility. It makes me believe the sign in my rented condo that says, "the best is yet to come". I feel hopeful as I see the beautiful sky, white sand, and the calm waters of the Gulf of Mexico.

Today's view would convince you that we aren't even looking at the same body of water. Heavy surf, gray clouds, and rip currents are pounding outside my sliding glass door. I don't want to memorialize it in a photo. I just want the storm to pass and the blue skies to make a quick return.

Many Blessing guests will be longing for peace and tranquility after a season of stormy weather. Some may simply need a safe place to rest, reconnect, and recharge. Some may need encouragement and the listening ear of someone who understands the challenges of being a global worker.

My prayer for each guest is that they will leave transformed. I am honored to be given the task of caring for global workers who are sharing Jesus with the world. Would you consider partnering with me in this important work?